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Our Value for this half-term is WISDOM 

“Blessed are those that find Wisdom” – Proverbs 3:13  

Individual Photographs 

Just a reminder, that Aperture Photography will be in school this Monday, 11th October, to take individual 

photographs of all the pupils (plus siblings).  You will be able to purchase pictures via their online ordering service 

and we have asked that the orders come to school for distribution in order to avoid delivery charges for families. 

Parent / Carer Consultations 

If you have requested a teacher consultation, the details have now been sent home confirming your child’s 

consultation date and time.  Please check that you have received it. If you haven’t had one returned, please contact 

your class teacher and they will confirm the details for you. Thank you. 

End of Term 

Please remember, the end of term for pupils is Wednesday 20 October and that children need to be collected from 

Feckenham Church at 3pm.  

T4U Christmas Shoebox Appeal 2021 

Look out for the leaflet going home in children’s bags this evening with details about this year’s T4U Christmas 

shoebox appeal. 

Sadly, there are still many disadvantaged children in the world struggling with poverty, especially with the ongoing 

effects of the pandemic.  These simple shoebox gifts bring joy and hope to the children that receive them and 

remind them that they are not forgotten. 

It couldn’t be simpler – wrap a shoebox in festive paper, fill it with items from the list in your leaflet, label your box 

and return it to the school office.  Filled shoeboxes can be returned to the office during November but no later than 

Wednesday 24 November when they are being collected. We do have a limited number of pre-wrapped shoeboxes 

in school if anyone wants one.   

For more details on the T4U Christmas Shoebox Appeal or just some more ideas of what to pop in your shoebox 

you can visit their website www.teams4u.com. Thank you. 

Lioness Football Club 

Lioness Girls Football is a local football provision for girls of all abilities from complete beginners through to those 

already playing regularly. They have teamed up with our school Sports provider, AU Sport, to offer an after-school 

football club for girls in yeas 2 – 6 at AU headquarters in Astwood Bank.  

If you are interested, sessions are bookable online at www.lionessgirlsfootball.com.  
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